
Northeastern Power Station 

Notice of Initiating an Assessment of Corrective Measures 

CCR Unit – Bottom Ash Pond 

As required by OAC 252:517-9-6(g)(5), this is a notification that an Assessment of 
Corrective Measures was initiated on July 8, 2019 for Northeastern Power Station’s 
Bottom Ash Pond due to the statistically significant level detected above the established 
groundwater protection standard for lithium. This notification is being placed in the 
plant’s operating record, as required by OAC 252:517-19-1(h)(9). 
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